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Subsequent Mitigated Negative Declaration 

Chapter 5  
Conclusion 

 

Based upon the analysis of the proposed changes to the project, changes in circumstances, and 

introduction of new information, it has been determined that there will be no new significant 

impacts not previously disclosed in the prior environmental documents nor substantial increases 

in the severity of any previously identified significant effects.  Therefore, a Subsequent 

Mitigated Negative Declaration to the previous environmental documents is deemed appropriate.  

A summary of significant environmental effects and mitigation measures can be found in 

Attachment D. 

 

 






